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38TH ANNUAL MEETING OF THE NEW MEXICO ORNITHOLOGICAL SOCIETY  
Saturday 25 March 2000 

NEW MEXICO MUSEUM OF NATURAL HISTORY AND  
SCIENCE ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 

The 38th Annual Meeting of the New Mexico Ornithological Society will be held Saturday 25 March 2000 
at the New Mexico Museum of Natural History and Science in Albuquerque. Keith Geluso of the University 
of New Mexico will chair the paper session. Papers will be presented from 10:00 a.m. to noon, and from 
1:30 - 5:00 p.m. Poster presentations are also encouraged. A Call for Papers appears in this issue of the 
Bulletin.  

The election of officers for 2000-2002 will take place at the 9:00 - 9:50 a.m. business meeting, and other 
items of interest to the membership will be discussed. The slate of officers, as presented by the nominating 
committee (Christopher Rustay, Jim Travis, Pat Snider), is as follows:  

President: Craig Benkman  
Vice-President: Bill Howe  
Secretary: Nancy Cox  
Treasurer: Jerry Oldenettel  

Directors: Tim Reeves, Bruce Neville, Roland Shook  

The banquet will be held at the Old Town Sheraton Hotel at 7:00 p.m.  

At 8:15 p.m. at the Museum the invited speaker, Dr. Katherine Ortega of Ft. Lewis College, Durango, 
CO, will speak. The title of her talk is:  

"Brown-headed Cowbirds: Scourge of songbirds or innocent scapegoat?" Dr. Ortega received her 
Ph.D. from the University of Colorado in 1991. She has done research on cowbirds since 1983. In 1998, the 
University of Arizona Press published her book, Cowbirds and Other Brood Parasites.  

The registration form for the meeting is enclosed in this issue of the NMOS Bulletin. Registrations are being 
taken by Bo West, 10 Kachina, Los Alamos, NM 87544 (505)-662-7343.  

The society greatly appreciates the use of the museum's facilities. Jackie McConachie and John Arnold are 
co-hosts, and Mary Alice Root and Bo West are in charge of arrangements.  





 


